Notre Dame Law School NDLScholarship

NDLS Updates Law School History

1-6-2015

NDLS Update 01/06/2015

Notre Dame Law School

Follow this and additional works at: http://scholarship.law.nd.edu/ndls_updates



Part of the Law Commons

Recommended Citation

Notre Dame Law School, "NDLS Update 01/06/2015" (2015). NDLS Updates. Paper 265. http://scholarship.law.nd.edu/ndls_updates/265

This Newsletter is brought to you for free and open access by the Law School History at NDLScholarship. It has been accepted for inclusion in NDLS Updates by an authorized administrator of NDLScholarship. For more information, please contact lawdr@nd.edu.

1/8/2015 NDLS Update



NDLS Update is a weekly email newsletter of news, events, and opportunities for Law School faculty and staff. For daily NDLS news and updates, please visit **Today@NDLS**.

Week of January 6 2015

News and Notes

Happy New Year!

Tricia Bellia has been appointed the William J. and Dorothy K. O'Neill Professorship, formerly held by Bob Blakey.

Nicole Garnett has been appointed to the John P. Murphy Foundation Professorship, formerly held by Cathy Kaveny.

Lloyd Mayer was quoted in the Huffington Post article New IRS Rules On Dark
Money Likely Won't Be Ready Before 2016 Election on January 5.

Judy Fox was quoted in the CardHub article Paying Debt in Collections: When to
Do It, How to Pay & Expert Tips.

Martijn Cremers was quoted in the Time article <u>New Study Identifies the Most</u>
Underappreciated Investment Skill on January 5.

Beth Klein is collecting Christmas card fronts for her church group. If you'd like to donate yours, please drop them into inter-campus mail to Beth Klein, Law Library.

The Eck Commons has new carpet! Carpet elves were busy installing it over break.

A new interactive <u>Career Placement Map</u> came online on the NDLS web site on December 22. It displays where graduates from a state are employed, the home state of graduates employed in a state, and types of employment for graduates in a selected state. This should be a very useful tool for prospective students.

1/8/2015 NDLS Update

Dean's Bookshelf

Recently, Barry Cushman contributed an electronic version of a recent essay to the virtual Bookshelf.

Barry's essay is an elegantly reasoned response to a position taken by Daniel Ernst of Georgetown Law concerning the timing of a visit by Chief Justice Hughes and his wife to the summer home of Justice Owen Roberts. Ernst's dating of the event, if correct, lends some credence to his argument about the substance of the conversation. To this reader, Barry appears to carry the day. For details, I refer you to the essay. The cite is:

Barry Cushman, *Interpreting Secretary Perkins, Green Bag,* 18 Green Bag 2d 13-25 (2014).

Many thanks and congratulations to Barry.

Have a submission for *The NDLS Update*? Send an email by noon on Thursday for inclusion the following Tuesday, to **sgood@nd.edu**, or contact *NDLS Update* editors **Susan Good** or **Jody Klontz**. **Archived issues**

